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Performance Evaluation Review 

Public law 29-61 

Review Period:  April 27, 2019 thru April 28, 2023 
 

 
The Government of Guam Retirement Fund (GGRF) Board of Trustees makes public that the Government 
of Guam Retirement Fund Director, Mrs. Paula M. Blas, has earned an "Excellent" performance evaluation 
review rating for outstanding performance sustained over this review period relative to the performance 
factors adopted by the GGRF Board of Trustees.  Her evaluation was based on the following Management 
Skills: 

 

• Judgment 
 

• Ability to Organize, Control and Develop Subordinates 
 

• Ability to Communicate - Written, Work Under Pressure, Motivate and Delegate 
 

• Courage to Act 
 

• Willingness to Accept Greater Responsibilities 
 

• Drive and Initiative 
 

• Flexibility 
 

• Creativity 
 

• Cooperation 
 

• Efficiency 
 
 

As a result of this evaluation, the GGRF Board of Trustees maintains the confidence they have in Mrs. Blas 
to lead and manage the Fund, therefore, recommending that her Employment Agreement be extended and 
she continue as the Director of the Government of Guam Retirement Fund. 

 

Adopted this 28th day of April 2023. 


